
the lesson. Even if your
coach is aware of the
absence, please send an
email!

Some of the Spring
Sessions are full so
please consult with the
CTC office before
planning your make up
sessions.

The Spring Senior
Bronze and higher
test day is sched-
uled for the end of June.

If you require a
specific day due
to a school event,
please let your
Coach know
prior to June 1st.

It appears the winter
weather is behind us,
but please remember to
dress warm for the
arenas. The arenas can
get especially cold on
those rainy days!

With the spring
construction being
started in
the Tri-City
Region
please give
yourself
enough
time to get
your child
to the arena on time. As
of this week, they have
closed the Franklin Blvd
Bridge (over the 401) so
roads are clogged!

For any who are
participating in
the off-ice
classes please
make sure you
come prepared.
Wear proper
work out clothing
and don't forget
those running shoes!

If you are going to be
away, please email us at:
info@skatectc.com.

By doing this, the
Coaches will be
informed of when a
skater will be
missing. If you
email prior to the
start of your day’s
session, you will
not be charged for

No Daytime Ticket Ice
(Noon to 1:30pm) for
the remainder of the
Spring Program.

 Wednesday May 30th, Charity Bingo, 7pm

Cambridge Bingo Centre: PFSC Fundraiser

 Monday June 25th, Last Day of Spring Skating

 Tuesday June 26th & Wednesday June 27th

Tentative Test Dates

 Monday July 2nd First Day of Summer

 Friday July 20th Peppler Event

Spring Weather Is Upon Us!

New this Fall!

Fall Registration forms will

be available mid June.

 Please do not wait
until the deadline
date to register, as
some sessions may

fill.

 Date of submitted
Registrations will be
noted. It will be a first
come/first serve

preference.

 All registration forms
will be available from
our CTC website. An
email will be sent out
to our membership to
let them know when

Registration is open.
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REMINDER:

There are no make-up
sessions for the

Victoria Long

Weekend!

Making Changes to Skaters
Schedules:

CTC does not give refunds except in the case of
approved medical withdraw. No refunds for
retired skaters. Withdrawal from the program
does not remove the obligation to honour
post-dated cheques or payments. Program
changes are to be requested in writing along
with Base Coach confirming request. There is a
$15.00 processing fee for changes once invoice
has been processed.

Credits or refunds for medical reasons will be
issued upon receipt of a Medical Doctor’s note,
on a pro-rated basis.


